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Subject: Food and Drinks in the LSU Libraries  
 
No food or drinks are allowed in Hill Memorial Library except in the staff lounge and the Lecture 
Hall.  
 
In LSU Library, food and drinks are allowed in most areas.  All drink containers should have lids, 
and water bottles should be recapped when not in use.  
 
Patrons who consume foods such as pizza, burgers, fries, sandwiches, salads, fast food, etc., are 
strongly encouraged to do so only in the library lobby area or in Room 126 near CC’s and the 
vending machines.  Patrons are asked to put food wrappers and other trash in the nearest 
waste container and, as a courtesy to others, clean up any spills, so that we can maintain a 
clean facility. 
 
Staff are asked to keep food and drink away from library materials and to use staff lounge areas 
for eating meals. 
 
Exceptions: Food and drinks are NOT allowed in  

• Music Resources (Room 202)  
• behind the desk in Government Documents & Microforms (Room 53) 
• classrooms, or 
• computer labs. 

 


